
PINELLAS COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 
PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS BUREAU 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

DATE: APRIL 11, 2017 

TO: DISTRIBUTION 

FROM: CAPTAIN RAY WHITELEY ~ w 
Professional Standards Bureau 

SUBJECT: RETURN TO DUTY FROM NON-DISCIPLINARY ADMINISTRATIVE 
RELIEF 

Effective April 11, 2017 at 0800 hours, the following members were removed from Non­ 
Disciplinary Relief from Duty. Per Sheriff Gualtieri, these members may return to normal duty 
status: 

Lieutenant Steven Wagner, #53390 
Sergeant Frank Holloway, #54877 
Corporal Kevin Grissinger, #53332 
Deputy Thomas Akin, #55366 
Deputy Clay Saunders, #55790 
Deputy Jason Willis, #58210 

This is in reference to SI-AS-17-002, dealing with the Discharge of a Firearm in the line of duty. 

DISTRIBUTION: 
Executive Staff 
Lieutenant S. Wagner 
Sergeant F. Holloway 
Corporal K. Grissinger 
Deputy T. Akin 
Deputy C. Saunders 
Deputy J. Willis 
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